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INDUSTRY NOTICE 
January 10, 2014 

 

 

Due to difficult ocean conditions predicted for the next several days, WDFW will modify the haul boat 

provisions so that fishers may use a haul boat to assist in setting their gear until 11:59 p.m. on January 

20. 

 

All other provisions of the haul boat regulation remain in effect. 

 

This action is being taken in consideration of the safety of the crab fleet and is the result of discussions 

with the WDFW Coastal Crab Advisory Board. 
 

 


